
 

Translink Travel Challenge 

 

On Thursday 11th June some representatives from the Eco Committee went to 

Belfast Central Station. We were presented with a certificate for our school’s 

participation in the Translink Travel Challenge. We were also awarded a 

certificate for the Green Flag Award. We were very proud to receive these 

rewards that our Eco Committee and Mrs White worked so hard for. 

  


